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The Colorado Senate

Convened in the Second Regular Session of the
Seventy-first General Assembly

Hereby extends heartiest congratulations and commendation to

Pueblo City-County Library District

The members of the Colorado Senate are proud to recognize Pueblo City-
County Library District for being named Colorado’s 2018 Library of the
Year. The members of the Colorado Senate hereby congratulate Pueblo
City-County Library for receiving this award and commend them for their
significant service to their community and extend our unwavering
gratitude.

On request of Senator Leroy Garcia
Given this 20th day of September 2018
State Capitol, Denver, Colorado

= Kevin J. Grantham N7
President of the Senate
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